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March 2018 

 

Dear School of Hospitality Administration Degree Candidate: 

 

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation!  To help celebrate the joy of the event, Dean Upneja will 

be hosting a graduation reception immediately following our convocation ceremony.  All SHA graduates, 

family and friends are welcome to attend. 

 

 

Boston University 

School of Hospitality Administration Reception 

Ziskind Lounge 

775 Commonwealth Avenue, 2nd floor 

Saturday, May 19th   

 

 

To assure accommodations for your guests, please RSVP with the SHA office by emailing 

mcallas@bu.edu on or before April 11th, 2018. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and guests at this reception. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Meg Andrews 

Undergraduate Commencement Coordinator 
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